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November 6, 2023 
 

Dear Friends in Catholic Education, 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to share a visual graphic with our stakeholders and 
community partners, detailing the content of the new 2023-2028 Multi-Year Strategic Plan.  
 
The new 5-year multi-year strategic plan (MYSP) identifies four key strategic priorities. The MYSP will serve as a 
roadmap over the next five years, with opportunities for renewal or re-envisioning as needed. The MYSP is 
fundamental to ensuring good governance and helps to build public confidence and trust.   The MYSP and all its 
related work plans serve as the basis for decision-making, accountability, and creating a shared vision for the 
future of the NCDSB.  
 
The four core Strategic Priorities of the MYSP are: 
 
Strategic Priority 1 
Nurture the Catholic faith journey and spirituality of all through relevant and engaging programs, service projects, 
and formation experiences. 
 
Strategic Priority 2 
Sustain equitable and inclusive learning and work environments that promote a sense of belonging and well-being. 
 
Strategic Priority 3 
Foster a culture of high expectations and accountability in the pursuit of excellence. 
 
Strategic Priority 4 
Invest in resources and partnerships that benefit our students, school communities, and earth. 
 
The attached NCDSB Strategic Priorities graphic provides a simple visual of the multi-year strategic plan, and helps 
to frame our work moving forward. The foundation of the MYSP is based on the five organizational values and 
beliefs of the NCDSB: achievement, community, faith, inclusivity, and respect. Next, central to the structure are 
the four pillars which represent our strategic priorities.  These pillars provide essential support to our mission and 
vision statements.  Then, encapsulating it all, is our system theme – a place where we all belong.  
 
We look forward to sharing the progress we are making towards the achievement of our strategic priorities. We 
remain deeply committed to improving outcomes, strengthening our relationships, and serving the needs of our 
students and school communities.  Together, we are building a place where we all belong.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
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